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Dear Madam,

I  am glad  that  you  have  the  honesty  to  state  that  your  role  is  to  “investigate”  the
administrative “actions”; as distinct from the administrative “processes” of A.H.P.R.A.;
because I  believe the term “processes” grants  to the medical  profession a degree of
mindfulness and consciousness that they simply do “not” possess.

You state that you investigate “how decisions are made”.  

I  believe  that  if  you  are  honest  you  will  admit  that  the  medical  profession  “makes
decisions”  by just  “addressing” a  problem;  and they believe  that  the  first  thing that
occurs to them will lead them in the direction of the correct approach to the problem;
and in fact be the indicated response to the problem.  This is simply supreme arrogance.
When it has been shown that they have been misled by their initial impression, what is
indicated is a reversal, and not simply a resolution to take no further action.

Clearly, I have two nails; in hard logic; which proves them to have been misled by their
initial impression.  Rather than always falling in behind one of their own, the indicated
response is to stiffen conditions for doctors inside all mental hospitals so that they will
be  discouraged from breaching the  mental  health  act  again;  and secondly,  the  crisis
assessment team urgently needs to be re-regulated so that when a doctor sends them to
someone’s home, a request for assessment form, completed by the requesting doctor,
detailing the reasons for this intrusion, is presented to the person who supposedly has a
crisis to be assessed.

Yours sincerely,

David Crofts.


